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Let’s Play Bowls! 
Dear Members, 

The season has started, the games are happening, and I’ve even won a game! Just need some sunshine to make 
things perfect  সহ঺঻ 

The committee would like to confirm all league games are 18 ends except for the Friday triples which remains 16 
ends. 

The Saturday morning sessions are going well, and we would like to encourage members to make use of the 
opportunity to play (NB the session is closed on 29th of May as the rink is in use for Island games.)  

Don’t forget to make use of the tuck shop and check out the notice board for details of fixtures, events and fund-
raising initiatives. We also have two triples matches against GBC in June; Paul has put up sheets in the club if you 
can play please sign up. 

It’s been great to see everybody at the green and having bowling back at Delancey Park. 

Kind regards,  

Andrew on behalf of the committee 
 

Children’s Bowling – Great Progress! 
Many thanks to our kind members and sponsors as we have raised the 
monies, and bought ten sets of junior bowls, two sets each of 00 and 0 
bowls and six bowl scoops which should save a few sore feet! 

You’ll be pleased to hear we are putting them to good use as two local 
schools and the college of FE will be visiting the green for five weeks 
after half term to try out lawn bowls!  

If you can help with the coaching, sessions are at 1:15 on Monday, 
Wednesday and Thursday please let Andrew know. 

We also have a Guides Group visiting and would encourage other 
groups to visit if you have any contacts who may be interested. 

We are also hoping to host a summer camp for children during the 
summer and will be looking for volunteers to help. If you are interested 
in helping, or know any groups who may visit, please speak to Andrew 
who is coordinating these projects. Either email him on 
Andrew.bull1964@gmail.com or call 07781 149518 

Many thanks in advance for your support with this project. 



  
Ad hoc bowling Sessions 

We have had enquires about using the green during the week in the afternoons and for private 
bowling sessions on a Sunday and we will be looking to facilitate this. If you are keen to do this, 
please speak to the Club Captain, Paul Wakeham, who will arrange for access / keys for the teams 
wishing to play. 

 

 

If you fancy a friendly game of bowls or are new 
to the game and want some extra coaching 
please come along to our open bowls sessions 
at 10am every Saturday during the season. (not 
29th of May) 

You only need to pay the green fees, of £4 pp, and we can provide free coaching and woods for 
you. 
 
We would be grateful if you could arrive for 9:45 so we can start promptly at 10am.  

Please encourage friends, colleagues to come along, and families to try out Bowling! 

FUND RAISING ACTIVITIES 

The skittles evening is on FRIDAY the 4th of June at 6:30 in the skittles alley at the Hampshire 
Lodge.  It will be £10.00 a head including food and the sign-up sheet is in the clubhouse. 

Please sign-up ASAP as I need to let the Hampshire know numbers on Tuesday 1st of June including 
your menu choices. 

The Annual Dinner is booked for the 26th of June and will be at the Golf Club – Paul Wakeham 
has put up a sheet in the club house so if you have already paid, please can you re-confirm your 
attendance. We would also encourage anyone who has not signed up to come along. It will be a hot 
buffet and costs £25 per person. 

NBA Summer Quiz will be on the 24th of July at the North British Legion, it will be tables of up 
to six at £10 per person including food. A signing up sheet will be available in the club house 
including food choices and payment details. 

Meat Draw, Football Card and Scratch Cards 

A meat draw card and football card will be on sale in the clubhouse and as soon as all numbers are 
sold, we will draw the winners! A tin will be available to put your money in as you pick your 
numbers. 

Paul Wakeham will be selling Guernsey Lottery scratch cards – so if you are thinking of buying some 
please see Paul as it will help support club funds. 
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